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Brede Bulletin   

09th June 2023 

Responsible – Inquisitive – Confident – Inspired – Respectful 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, What a lovely sunny, although slightly chilly at drop off, start 
to the summer term. This week we have been looking again at our school values and 
vision. Take a look at our values on our school website to find out why they are such an 
important part of our school. The School Council have been tasked with looking at 
creating a new School Charter. They had their first meeting today to talk about how and 
what needs to be done. This is the first part of our finding out about the Rights 
Respecting Schools initiative, which we are really keen to implement next academic 
year. Take a look at the Unicef, Rights Respecting Schools Website to find out more 
about it.  

 
Have a lovely and warm weekend, everyone. Mrs Knock          

 

Star of the Week 
Congratulations to our stars of the week, who are celebrated for being 
responsible. 
Owls: Maci 
Foxes: Finley 
Rabbits: Tommy F 
Hedgehogs: Cybill 

 

Reading Certificates 
 
Stage 2 for reading 50 times goes to: Jackson, Aliah and Grace 
Stage 3 for reading 100 times goes to: Saskia and Henry T 
 

 

Brede Open Gardens in aid of Brede Primary School and The MS 

Society. 

 

Saturday 10th June 11am – 5pm  
 

Make the most of the sunshine and come enjoy the rare spectacle of 

these seven open gardens. Wonder at the orchids and the amazing 
views of the Brede Valley. Stop for lunch or a cream tea, or bring a 

picnic to enjoy at your leisure. Entrance fee is £10 per person, under 

16’s go free. Tickets are available on the day from Shearfold, Stubb 

Lane, Brede. TN31 6EH. Free parking is available opposite Shearfold, 
Stubb Lane. All monies raised will be donated to the MS society and 

Brede Primary School. 
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The Bright Foundation: Family Festival. 

Join the wonderful team at The Bright Foundation in the beautiful 
countryside setting of the Barn Theatre and Museum on the first 
anniversary of their launch! Enjoy a family-friendly feast of music, 

puppetry, nature, arts, crafts, and toys. Including… 

Arbor the Tree by Smoking Apples;  
The Enchanted Cinema Foley FX Workshop & Performance - The 
Adventures of Prince Achmed;  
Puppet Making; 
Pete the Pond; 
Creative play space with Out of the Bag Theatre; 
and much, much more… 
 
Saturday 17 and Sunday 18 June 2023 
12 noon - 4:30pm 
The Barn Theatre and Museum 
£15 per adult, £8 per child or Pay What You Can. 
Click here for more information and to book tickets: TBF Family Festival  

 

Cost of Living Support for Families 
The current rising cost of living is affecting everybody in different ways 
and we want to support those most affected. We can sign post you to a 
number of different support mechanisms from financial to food, education 
to employment. Please do speak to Mrs Bulgin or visit: 
https://www.eastsussex.gov.uk/community/cost-of-living-support  

 

Headlice 
May we remind parents to check your children regularly for Head lice 
and treat. Further advice is available here. 

 

As illnesses continue to circulate NHS England has published advice on 
their website. It lists all the most common childhood illnesses and their 
advice regarding attendance at school, including when to contact your 
GP. 

NHS England: Is my child too ill for school? 

 

Diary Dates 

Dates What Who 

8th  – 29th 
June  

Swimming Yr 4 & 5  Year 4 & 5 

Wk beg 12/6 Phonics Screening 
Check 

Y1 pupils 

Wednesday  
21/6/23 

Sports Day 
(Reserve date 28/6/23) 

Hedgehogs/ Rabbits 9.30am 
Foxes/ Owls 1.15pm 

Tuesday 
27/06/2023 

Safety in Action Year 6 

Tuesday 
18/07/2023 

Knockhatch Year 6 

Thursday 
19/10/2023 

Flu Vaccination team Whole School 

Tuesday 
07/11/23 

Tempest Photography 
(individual pupil 
photos) 

Whole School 
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INSET 
DAYS for 
2023/2024 

01/09/2023 
30/10/2023 
02/01/2024 
22 & 23/07/2024 

 
Whole School 

 

 

Safeguarding 
If you have any concerns regarding safeguarding, please speak to any of 
the staff below: 

 Mrs Bulgin – Designated Safeguarding Lead 

 Mrs Burrows / Mrs Knock - Deputy DSLs 

 
 

mailto:office@brede.e-sussex.sch.uk
http://www.brede.e-sussex.sch.uk/

